NOTICE TO MISO TRANSMISSION CUSTOMERS

On February 23, 2011, MISO filed a request for waiver of certain, select requirements of its Open Access Transmission, Energy and Operating Reserve Markets Tariff with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission.  This waiver is intended to address issues resulting from the aged technology underlying MISO’s current OASIS and is, therefore, limited in scope and time period, with all necessary activities completed by December 31, 2012.  Please note that the filing of this waiver request will have no impact on MISO’s current TSR processing practices.
A description of this filing and the link at which this filing may be accessed on MISO’s public website is provided below.
[bookmark: 126132]2012-02-23 Docket No. ER11-2923-000
MISO submitted a request for waiver from various sections of its Tariff including Attachment Q (NAESB requirements), Sections 13.2 and 14.2 (require MISO to perform preemption for firm and non-firm transmission service when the Transmission System is oversubscribed) and Sections 19.7 and 27A.7.7 (require MISO to extend offers for partial service when Firm TSRs cannot be accommodated in full). 

